
PreK for All is Here! 
Thanks to a historic investment in the state budget, access to free, high-
quality PreK has expanded in Michigan! Starting in the fall of 2024, all 
Michigan four-year-olds can qualify for free PreK education. And it’s 
available right here in (ISD/PROGRAM NAME)! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What is PreK for All? 
This is an initiative to ensure that every child in Michigan, regardless of 
where they live, has access to free, full-time, high-quality PreK, 
prioritizing those who need it most. PreK is Pre-kindergarten for 4-year-
olds. Research shows attending a quality PreK program has a positive 
impact on a child’s life by preparing them for success in kindergarten 
and beyond.  
 
What This Means for Your Family: 
 
1. Free Early Education. If your child will be 4 years old by December 1,  
    they can qualify for free PreK. This saves families an average of  
    $10,000 per year. 
 
2. Quality Learning. Michigan’s PreK program is ranked #1 in the nation  
    for quality.  
 
3. Social Skills. Children learn to share, take turns and get along. 
 
4. Kindergarten Readiness. At this age, children’s brains are like  
    sponges. They soak in early math, science and reading skills.

Dear Families, 
 
Big news for little learners! I’m happy to share that our (ISD/PROGRAM) is 
participating in the PreK for All initiative, bringing FREE PreK to 
our community. 

Our (ISD/PROGRAM) offers PreK to families through our Great Start 
Readiness Program (GSRP). There is still time to register as we still have 

some openings available for this school year.  
 

We offer:  
[ISDs/Programs should update to reflect local program options]  

• 4- or 5-day options  
• Before and after care  

• Transportation

How to Apply 
[ISDs/Programs should update to reflect local enrollment process] 
 
1. Visit MiPreKforAll.org to find programs in our area. 
2. Review the options and choose the program that best fits your 
    family’s needs. 
3. Follow the application instructions on the website. 
 
You can also contact us by phone at (PHONE NUMBER) or online at 
(LOCAL APPLICATION URL) 
 
We are excited about the positive impact PreK for All will have on our 
community, our children and our families. If you have any questions or 
need assistance with the application process, please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to [CONTACT]. 
 
Please pass the word about PreK for All to other parents you know who 
could benefit from free PreK. Let’s work together to give our youngest 
learners the best possible start in their educational journey! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
[Signature] 
 
P.S. Don’t forget to apply soon to secure your child’s spot for Fall 2024! 

Bright start for kids. 
Brighter future for Michigan.


